
 
 

 

 

 

June 2022 
 

Dear Richard Cutt, 

 
Hauser & Wirth, 17-22 South Audley Street and 35 South Street 

 
I would like to extend an invitation to meet us at our public consultation events on our 
plans for the iconic building at 17-22 South Audley Street and 35 South Street. 

 
Hauser & Wirth was founded in 1992 in Zurich. We have built a reputation for our 
dedication to artists and support of visionary artistic projects worldwide. Our first 
permanent home in London was the Sir Edwin Lutyens designed 196a Piccadilly, next to 
BAFTA. Over the course of our 30-year history, we have transformed many similar 
architectural landmarks into outstanding destinations to experience art in Zurich, 
Somerset, Los Angeles, New York, and, most recently, Menorca. 

 
Our plans for the building will continue this proud tradition of carefully considered re- 
invention. We are working with our long-standing collaborator, Luis Laplace and his 
architectural practice, alongside Timothy Hatton Architects, on our plans. These will see 
an architectural conversion that will preserve the heritage of this iconic Grade II* listed 
Victorian building, whilst creating a new flagship gallery and vibrant cultural destination in 
the heart of Mayfair. 

 
We are organising two public consultation events and webinar where you can hear more 
about our proposals, share your views and get answers to any questions you may have. 
Public consultation events will be held at the Grosvenor Chapel 24 South Audley St, 
London W1K 2PA on: 

 
— Monday 20 June from 2PM to 6PM 
— Tuesday 21 June from 2PM to 6PM 

 
Our webinar will be held on Tuesday 21 June from 7PM to 8PM, which you can register 
for using this link: https://bit.ly/3sTel5J 

 

Should you have any questions or wish to get in contact with us, please talk to Four 
Communications, who are supporting us to organise these events, on 020 3697 4325 or 
by email at southaudleystreet@fourcommunications.com. 

 

We very much look forward to welcoming you in due course. 

Yours sincerely 

 
CEO, Hauser & Wirth 
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